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Roxann Isbrecht

From: Paul Harvey <pharvey@gowightman.com>
Sent: Wednesday, September 20, 2023 7:34 AM
To: City of Hartford Manager
Cc: Mickey Bittner; Roxann Isbrecht
Subject: Linden and Clark Street - Contract Modifications 2 & 3
Attachments: CM 2_Signed.pdf; CM 3_Signed.pdf

Good morning Linnea, 
 
Please see the attached Contract Modifications to the Linden and Clark Street Improvements Project.  The 
work includes addressing sanitary sewer issues, an extension of time for the Contractor to complete the 
project, the emergency sanitary sewer repair on Spaulding Street.   
 
MEDC is aware and approved the attached changes.  Please note, the additional cost is well within the grant 
amount (contingency budget). 
 
At your earliest convenience, please execute and return copies to me via email.  We understand this is late 
notice, but we are hoping this could be included on the agenda for the upcoming City Commission 
meeting.  Therefore, the work included in the Contract Modifications could be included in the next pay estimate 
to the Contractor. 
 
Please feel free to reach out with any questions.  Thank you very much, 
 

Paul Harvey PE  

OFFICE 269.605.4103 MOBILE 269.760.5082  
433 E RANSOM STREET, KALAMAZOO, MI 49007
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